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I’d like to support the petition to change the law regarding post mortems 
and tissue samples. I believe these tissues should be returned to the 
next of kin and not kept for research without the family’s permission or 
consent. I also think Scotland should follow England in using the latest 
up to date body scanners which are very accurate and stops the need 
for carving up the torso, causing undue stress and trauma to family 
members who are already grieving for a loved one. 
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